
 
SIS/STC/094/2016-2017          January 16, 2017  

Dear Parents, 

REMINDER 

Quiz competition for Grade II to V which was informed on June 16, 2016 (please go through the 

website) is going to be held on Sunday, January 29, 2017.  Interested students are requested to give 

their names to the Class Teacher on or before Thursday, January 19, 2017. 
 

 

Prof. M. Abubaker 

Principal 

____________________________________________________________________________ 


